Webster, Angela

From: Benson, Stuart
Subject: FW: Parklands Road SignsAngela

Stuarts original estimate of $200.00 is accurate. We only need a cost / billing center and written agreement ( email
response ) that you do agree to reimburse us before we create a work order and get this thing rolling. Once those needs
are satisfied, it would be @ 30 days to have all work completed. Thanks again

From: Webster, Angela

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 8:45 AM
To: Sparks, Stuart; Graves, Derek
Subject: RE: Parklands Road SignsAngela

Thank you, please let me know.

From: Sparks, Stuart

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 7:30 AM
To: Graves, Derek

Cc: Webster, Angela

Subject: FW: Parklands Road SignsAngela

Derek,

Please provide Council’s office with a cost estimate to fabricate and install one directional sign with brown background
and white text on the power pole shown on the attachment.

Thanks,

Stuart Sparks, PE, PTOE

Louisville Metro Public Works

Traffic Engineering Supervisor Signs and Markings
601 W Jefferson St, Room 8

(502) 574-3650

From: Webster, Angela

Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2015 8:16 AM
To: Sparks, Stuart

Subject: RE: Parklands Road SignsAngela

Looks good to me. Let me know when they have the costs ready.

From: Sparks, Stuart

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 1:55 PM
To: Webster, Angela

Subject: RE: Parklands Road SignsAngela



Angela,

Attached you will find LMPW's proposed plan for the Turkey Run Park directional sign on Broad Run Rd. Our proposal
includes moving the sign closer to the entrance to improve effectiveness. Once we receive approval from your office
regarding location, we will develop a cost estimate for the project and forward that to your office for final project
approval. At that time, we will schedule fabrication and installation.

Derek,

This is just an FYI for something that will be coming up soon.
Thanks,

Stuart Sparks, PE, PTOE

Louisville Metro Public Works

Traffic Engineering Supervisor Signs and Markings

601 W Jefferson St, Room 8
(502) 574-3650

From: Webster, Angela

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:18 AM
To: Sparks, Stuart

Subject: RE: Parklands Road SignsAngela

Anna,

We just discovered that the location on Seatonville Road where you want a sign and unfortunately it falls on the portion
of Seatonville that is maintained by the state so you will have to go through them to get a signed placed there.

Was there another place you had in mind?

Angela Webster

From: Sparks, Stuart

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:05 AM
To: Webster, Angela

Subject: RE: Parklands Road SignsAngela



Stuart Sparks, PE, PTOE
Louisville Metro Public Works

Traffic Engineering Supervisor Signs and Markings
601 W Jefferson St, Room 8
(502) 574-3650




